
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Today's Prayer 
Listen or read the Prayer for the Day and join in with thousands of others saying these words. 

Today's Prayer | The Church of England 
 

 
 
23/24 Issue No 25                                           Friday 22 March 2024 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted to reinforce the letter sent out by 
Mr Grey about homework. It is important for all 
students to engage in regular homework and 
additional independent learning if they are to fulfil 
their potential. Please CLICK HERE to see how 
you can support your child. We are particularly 
excited about how you can now track homework 
set directly.  
 

 
 
Under 13 Handball Team Success! 
The Under 13 Boys Handball team are West 
Suffolk champions after two dominating wins 
beating Thurston 12-4 and Stowmarket 17-9! 
Congratulation to them! 
 

 

Year 9 Language Choice  
Parents of current Year 8 students will receive a 
letter asking them to discuss language choices 
with their child and complete a form indicating 
their preference for a language in Year 9.  The 
deadline for completing this form is 28 April 2024, 
after this we cannot guarantee their choice of 
language. The form can also be found 
here:  MFL Year 9 Language Choice   
 
Spring Concert  
Please note, next week’s Spring Concert will start 
at the revised time of 7.30pm. This will change 
the expected finishing time to approximately 
9.15pm. We would ask that students arrive at the 
PAC, to prepare for the concert and undertake 
any soundchecks, by 7pm.  
 
Rotary Public Speaking Competition   
Congratulations to our Year 9 debate team for 
participating in the Rotary Public Speaking 
Competition. Well done for arguing so articulately 
in favour of gender equality in pay within 
professional sport. Thank you to The Rotary Club 
for running the event and County High for 
hosting.  
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Top Tutor Group Attendance by 
year

https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer/todays-prayer
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2024%2F03%2FParent-Letter-22-March-2024.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Caef963a4ae874f13d76e08dc4a51a72c%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638466961756413156%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mIW33QV83peuGBIkC6ZF%2FAUX9ElofqSIocBJOzAvUK4%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FDesignPageV2.aspx%3Fsubpage%3Ddesign%26FormId%3Dcqg4I4vLzkmEl5yFJxLHsFHLqOepleRImms2nQ2eM6hUQ1FJVEhUTkFaTkJPV1RDRElSOTZNUkZLMi4u&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7Cbd9289feca89430478d608dc48cb3c90%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638465284935522767%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mL3dcDxgBwXS12d6m%2BTNaKloQ1%2FZ0jhLYwuq4nfjoUY%3D&reserved=0


 
   

 
 
  

Year 11 GCSEs 
First thing on Tuesday 26 March all Year 11 
students will receive a copy of their individual 
final GCSE timetable, a copy will also be sent to 
all parents/carers. These will be sent in time for 
morning tutor group registration. The students 
will receive theirs via their school email address 
and parents/carers via their contact email 
address. Please encourage your son/daughter to 
very carefully check these timetables to ensure 
they know the dates, times, room and seat 
number (and tier of subject where applicable, as 
well as any exam access arrangements if shown) 
that has been allocated to them. Any questions 
or concerns should be directed to the exams 
office before the Easter holidays. Thank you  
 
Fundraising for LIV Village  
Huge thanks to all the generously supporting our 
fundraiser in aid of LIV Village. We are thrilled 
with what we are able to take with us; it will be 
gratefully received and a huge blessing in the 
renovation of the nursery play area and operation 
of LIV. We are delighted to confirm the total 
amount raised on Wednesday was £375!  

 
 
The Big Sing 
Singers from Ex Silentio will be joining other 
Church of England Schools across East Anglia 
for the "Big Sing", a service in St Edmundsbury 
Cathedral, during the morning of Tuesday 26 
March 2024. We wish them the best of luck in 
what is set to be a wonderful event.  
 

 
 
 

Scooter and Bikes   
If your child brings a scooter or bicycle into 
school, please ensure they have a suitable lock 
to secure it during the school day. Bicycles and 
scooters are left unsupervised during the day.  
 
 
Online Safety  
Internet Matters have a 
wealth of online safety 
advice and a great range 
of guides available for all 
parents and those of neurodivergent children 
including connecting and sharing online, online 
gaming and more. Please click the following link 
for more support to enable young people to have 
a safer and more positive time online.  
Supporting children and young with SEND online | 

Internet Matters 

 
Abbeygate Sixth Form College Workshops  
 

 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.internetmatters.org%2Finclusive-digital-safety%2Fadvice-for-parents-and-carers%2Fsupporting-children-with-send%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C414f9b437ca34e53ca7008dc4a7cfef5%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638467147911171415%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xwvRlYd3j9FWa73dObR7lCvG5OIkxOyoNNKz%2B3swnoE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.internetmatters.org%2Finclusive-digital-safety%2Fadvice-for-parents-and-carers%2Fsupporting-children-with-send%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C414f9b437ca34e53ca7008dc4a7cfef5%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638467147911171415%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xwvRlYd3j9FWa73dObR7lCvG5OIkxOyoNNKz%2B3swnoE%3D&reserved=0


 
   

 
 
  

Activities taking place over the Easter Break 

 
 

 

Follow us on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISc
hool/ 
 
Follow us on Instagram 
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvisch
ool/ 
 
Follow our SEND Instagram page 
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learningh
ub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_she
et&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw 
 
 
Everyone at King Edward VI would like to 
wish you a wonderful weekend 
 

 
 
Deri O’Regan 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool/
https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw


 
   

 
 
  

Message for our Year 8 Parents and Above:  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Term Dates for 2023-2024 and Term Dates for 2024-2025.  

Additional information can be found on the calendar page of the website 

Wed 27 March   Spring Concert - 7.30pm start  

Thurs 28 March   End of term   

Mon 15 April   Start of the Summer Term   

 

Thought for the Week 

 
Arise, shine; for thy light is come, and the glory of the Lords is risen upon 

thee 
 

Isaiah 60:1 
 

All past issues of this Newsletter are available on our website. 

https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2023-2024.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2024-2025.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/the-school-calendar/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/parents/parent-bulletin/

